
 

CITY OF COMMERCE 
 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING  

 
 

 
April 18, 2022 
 
 
California State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th St #12,  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Sent via email: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 
 
 
RE: Updated Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environment Impact Report and Scoping Meeting for the 7400 

Slauson Avenue Project in the City of Commerce, California. (SCH No. 2022040177) 
  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
An updated Notice of Preparation (NOP) of a Draft Environment Impact Report and Scoping Meeting for the 7400 
Slauson Avenue Project in the City of Commerce, California was prepared. Please upload this document to CEQA 
Submit. The NOP was originally released on Thursday, April 7, 2022 and the Public Scoping Meeting was set for April 
20, 2022. The NOP was updated because the Scoping Meeting date has since changed from April 20, 2022 to 
April 27, 2022. There are no changes to the Project or 30-day public review period. We understand that the original 
NOP will remain online. 

If there are any questions you may contact Ignacio Rincon at the email below: 

City of Commerce Public Works & Development Services Department 
Ignacio Rincon, Contract City Planner 
2535 Commerce Way 
Commerce, CA 90040  
Phone: (323) 722-4805 
Email: irincon@ci.commerce.ca.us 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ignacio Rincon 
Contract City Planner 
 

           N.Morse for Ignacio Rincon


